

Tuesday 4th October 2022

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

As part of our ongoing strategy to attend to student's wellbeing we have organised an expert in the area of online safety to work with students and parents/guardians in the coming weeks. Wayne Denner will visit our school on Tuesday 8th of November to meet with parents/guardians and members of the public. He will then spend Wednesday 9th of November at Our Lady's meeting all the students for information sessions.

Wayne has given over 20 years working in the digital space and has extensive experience of supporting student, teachers and parents/guardians around challenges of the online space, particularly in social media. Further information can be found on www.waynedenner.com.

In order to offset the cost of these important information session we are requesting each student contributes €5 per student for the workshop. The fee can be paid online on your son/daughters Vsware profile or paid to the appointed school personnel

Yours sincerely,

Principal

Wellbeing Co-Ordinator

Tel: (0504) 31299 Fax: (0504) 31194 Email: office@ourladystemplemore.ie Web: www.ourladystemplemore.ie

Principal: Mr. Paul Fogarty

Deputy Principal: Ms. Martina Butler

